
 

Memo 
To: City Commission  

From: Lornie Stalder, Public Works Director 

Date: November 16, 2023 

 

 

Permission to purchase a new Fuel Management System in the amount not to exceed 

$17,974.00 from Grimm's Pump Service. This will replace the current system that was 

purchased in 2003 and no longer provides data for consumption or budgeting purposes. Funds 

will be taken from the Streets Improvement budget. The system is located between the Streets 

shop and Trolley barn by the fuel pumps and only accessible from a key fob token.  


